
 

 

 

 

Notice of Motion – Feasibility of Adding Leslie Street Stop to 
953 Steeles East Express 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following Member motion: 

1. The TTC Board request that the Chief Executive Officer report back to the Board on 
the feasibility of adding a stop at Leslie Street to the 953 Steeles East Express, 
including a breakdown of the relevant ridership numbers. 
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